

## Coquetdale Youth Ceilidh Band

Would you like to play with other young musicians and perform at concerts?

Have you been playing your instrument for more than 6 months?

Coquetdale Youth Ceilidh Band needs YOU!

We will be meeting every other Tuesday, starting 24th September, at the Coquetdale Music Trust in Thropton 6 - 7.30pm.

If you would like to sign up please email Charlotte. Dyson@northumberland.gov.uk

This FREE ceilidh band is made possible through funding from the North East Endowment for Music Traditions Fund and will be delivered by Music Partnership North in partnership with the Coquetdale Music Trust.





